ASBSD and SASD are bringing our memberships FREE a learning opportunity with Josh Cowen, an author
and professor, who will discuss the harmful impact of school vouchers.

Join Josh and your fellow school leaders on Sunday, November 17 at 7:30 p.m. (Central) to learn more
about and discuss vouchers — or a variety of other terms to describe them that are used interchangeably
—and how it all boils down to the use of public funds for non-public students.

Just click here to join the webinar when it begins.

The presentation, which will be recorded if you cannot attend live, will provide a short history of
educational privatization, how school vouchers defund public schools and devastate student learning,
and how billionaires have turned to culture wars to sell voucher schemes moving forward.

Cowen will also discuss the voucher movement, impacts on all school districts, and share valuable
information that will be beneficial for you to know.

In addition, Josh has authored: The Privateers: How Billionaires Created a Culture War and Sold School
Vouchers which is now available.

Click here to find the book.

If you have questions about the webinar, please contact ASBSD Director of Communications Tyler Pickner
at tpickner@asbsd.org or at 605-773-8382.
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